
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 4, 2020 

IWPA Circular No. 5 of 2020-21 

 

Dear Member, 

Sub:  Update of Outstanding Payment of arrears by DISCOMs on the 

basis of details uploaded by Sale to Board / DISCOMs on PRAAPTI 

app 

Ref: IWPA Circular No. 3 of 2020-21 dated June 8, 2020 

This further to IWPA Circular No. 3 of 2020-21 dated June 8, 2020 (Annexure A).  

Following the above-mentioned Circular, some members had represented that the 

PRAAPTI App was not functional. IWPA immediately raised the issue with the Nodal 

Agency concerned and it was set right within two days. Whilst several members 

subsequently uploaded their data, a few represented that they were experiencing 

difficulties. IWPA collated and sent the data to the nodal agency and received the 

following response: 

“Dear Sir, 
 
We have rechecked with our tech team and updated the status for each 
generator in the excel file provided. 
 
Our team has ensured that we respond to each and enquiry that we are receiving 
from the generators. However if they still have any unresolved issues which may 
not have been communicated to us then I would request them to kindly email us 
with their issues on pfccl.app@cruxbytes.com. 
 
We will be more than happy to help them onboard quickly.” 

   

Should any other member face difficulty in the upload of Invoices in the PRAAPTI 

portal, the members concerned may please address their issues to the Cruxbytes 

ID given. Whilst doing so, please send them the following details: 

• Name of Sale-to-Board entity 
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• Name of contact person in the above entity 

• Email ID of the contact person 

• Contact number of contact person 

• Brief description of problem (E.g.: User name / Password not provided; 

site not opening even after log-in; unable to upload file; portal not 

accepting upload, etc.) 

Your uploading of the information regarding your outstanding in PRAAPTI portal, 

helps Sale to Board / DISCOM generators in getting the payments early. 

Also attached to this Circular is a news article that appeared in the Hindu, 

Coimbatore edition, dated July 3, 2020 covering the views of Chairman, IWPA and 

Chief Technical Advisor, IWPA on the need for the TNERC to issue orders 

regarding rollover of unutilized banked energy of FY 2019-20 to FY 2020-21 and 

FY 2021-2022 in respect of Tamil Nadu in terms of the MNRE guidelines.  

Thanking you 

With best wishes and regards 

Yours faithfully 

For Indian Wind Power Association 

 

(Prof. Dr. K. Kasthurirangaian) 

 

 


